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MINUTES OF BLOCK GRANT MEETING
HELD AT THE CITY HALL

FEBRUARY 3, 1988

The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm. Marilyn Clayson conducted the
meeting under the direction of the Mayor, Lynn Crook. Also in attendance were
Val Broadhead, Leslie Broadhead, Curt Stringham, Laurie Lloyd, Sherman Jones,
Dennis Lamb, and LaMar Openshaw. The Invocation was offered by Mr. Lamb.

Mrs., Clayson stated that she had discussed grant possibilities with Steve
Brown, who is coming tomorrow (February 4) to help f£ill out the necessary
applications for thé grant. Mr. Brown thought that the city could apply for a
vehicle for EMT, a tank truck for the fire department, and a compressor to
refill air packs for the fire department. All of these items would come under
one category. Alsg added to the list of possibilities during the meeting were
some more pagers, a fibulator, two jump kits for the police cars, and a
pediatric hare traction splint, Mrs. Clayson said that she would check on
these items as well. Mr, Crook mentioned the survey that the scouts had done
for the grant and Mrs, Clayson stated how proud sheé was of them and what a good
job they had done. Mrs. Clayson briefly explained the survey.

Mr. Broadhead stated that the fire department could use about $50,000 for
equipment that was needed. He agreed to get a letter from the County Fire
Marshall stating the need that Santaquin has for a tanker to haul water to
fires, especially in the county. Signs for the fire department were also
discussed, in particular the need for some kind of plans in order to show what
18 needed. Mrs. Clayson then addressed Mr. Stringham and some suggestions that
he had made in a previous meeting. The first of these being shelves for the
library vhich the city already has and needs someone to install. The second
suggestion concerned snow removal which Mrs. Clayson said she would ask Mr,
Brown about. Mr. Crook mentioned that he had spoken with Dennis and Wade
concerning snow removal and felt that they now had a system worked out that

;._ would take care of the problem. The third suggestion was playground equipment

vhich did not apply under the grant. A freeway sign promoting the city was
also suggested but it was determined that this would not qualify either. Some
statistics were given by the EMT's concerning the types and numbers of calls
that they had received during the year.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30pm. NOTE: Parts of this portion of the
tape were extremely inaudible and so some information may have been
inadvertently omitted. This situation can be rectified as soon as the minutes
are reviewed. =
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Approved this 16th day of Feb. 1988.
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Orginal minutes signed by Mayor D. Lynn Crock and attested to by City
Recorder/Clerk Elaine Tasker.



